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Re: Current Status of Oil and Gas Wells 

In May of this year, the Oil Conservation Division ("Division") sent a letter to you setting forth the 
Division's infonnation on wells for which you are the operator of record. The letter requested a 
response, and we appreciate your attention to our request. The Division has updated its records based, in 
part, on your response. 

The wells on the revised list, attached to this letter, have not shown production for in excess of one year. 
Based on the information in the Division's files and databases, these wells are not in compliance with the 
^Division's rules and the New Mexico Oil and Gas Act. These wells must be brought into compliance. 

Please submit your plan to bring these wells into compliance including a schedule of activities with 
dates. Please submit this information to the Aztec District office within 30 days of the date of this letter. 

Sincerely, 

Frank T. Chavez 
District Supervisor 
ftchavez@state.nm.us 
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